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Progress report:

Slab for Rotary centennial pavilion is completed. History committee is continuing to work on assembling
data for Bozeman Rotary’s story, and sponsors that will be on the four monument signs.

Projected to finish this stage by year-end so in January images can be scanned, and a graphic designer can
work on, and then proof by February some designs so the committee can vote on a final design.

On target to print and install in late May or early June as weather permits.
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